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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

 

 

Week 7. 

P&C Meeting 

Thursday 13th June . 

 

Week 8. 

Scholastic Bookfair 

Sale date 18th June. 
 

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would 
also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that respect to other 

Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 

26 Grandpre Crescent, Hamilton Hill 6163 
 9418 1622 

Email: Southwell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Web: www.southwellps.wa.edu.au 

Dear Parents and Caregivers. 
 

1.The more you know about your child’s school, the more you will be 

able to support your child’s learning. 

2.Involvement in schools by parents and carers helps children to achieve 

the best possible learning outcomes.  

  

  

Benefits for the Parents 

 Parents increase their interaction and discussion with their children 

and are more responsive and sensitive to their children's social, 

emotional, and intellectual developmental needs. 

 Parents are more confident in their parenting and decision-making 

skills. 

 As parents gain more knowledge of child development, there is more 

use of affection and positive reinforcement and less punishment on 

their children. 

 Parents have a better understanding of the teacher's job and school 

curriculum. 

 When parents are aware of what their children are learning, they are 

more likely to help when they are requested by teachers to become 

more involved in their children's learning activities at home. 

 Parents' perceptions of the school are improved and there are 

stronger ties and commitment to the school. 

 Parents are more aware of, and become more active regarding, 

policies that affect their children's education when parents are 

requested by school to be part of the decision-making team. 
 

Kind regards 

Elizabeth Melville. 
 

Principal 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN for 2019 has finished and we thank Mrs Rita Morseau 

for guiding our Years 3 and 5 students through our very first 

online NAPLAN. All students that participated are to be 

commended for their efforts and attendance over this period. 

 

P&C Meeting 
A new day has been set for future P&C meetings. 

Effective immediately P&C meetings will be held on Thursdays. The next meeting held is on 

June 13th next week at 2:00PM. We are hoping you can attend and become involved with your 

P&C. 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Scholastic Book Fair has come early this year! 

The Fair will take place in week 8 with 

Tuesday June 18th being the sale date. 

Children will have the opportunity to view 

the collection to compile their “Wish List”. 

They will bring their list home for you to 

see their interest in purchasing some 

fabulous books. 

You may consider purchasing and donating 

a book for the school library. All donated 

books are acknowledged with a book plate 

in the cover with the contributing family’s 

name.  


